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EACP Committee

From: Diane Maeda <dm@lyd-inc.com>
Sent: Monday, February 17, 2020 7:10 PM
To: EACP Committee
Subject: Testimony in Opposition to Plastic Foodware Ban

Dear Chair Sinenci, 
 
We are having difficulty in understanding what is acceptable and what is not Council members in 
Honolulu who voted for the ban will have to know what products for the purpose it is used for -if not 
what was their thinking when the my voted yes? 
They weren’t. As an employee working for a company that sells various products we are having 
difficulty bringing in the so called “acceptable” products. Our end users will not have the correct 
products which means at the end that the people of Island will be the one to suffer. Who will take care 
of them? 
Thank you for the opportunity to testify. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Diane Maeda 
99-187 Lalani St 
Aiea, HI 96701 
dm@lyd-inc.com 
 


